From: Dhanendra Shah

To: Mary Gourley
Subject: 825 Gravenstein Hwy N
Date: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 12:20:15 PM

Dear Mayor and City Council Members,

I am a managing member of Govardhan LLC, the new owners of 825 Gravenstein Hwy N
building. We just purchased this beautiful property last month. By keeping the safety of
tenants and the surrounding community, Immediately, we hired an arborist to trim all the trees
on the property and clean up the surrounding of the property so our tenants have a

beautiful place to work and the city of Sebastopol has nice buildings to look at as people pass
through the property. Also it will help in protecting from any possibility of fires.

I just heard about a possible RV park next to our building right on Hwy 116 which will cause
lots of problems with increased traffic and the possibilities of an accident waiting to happen. I
would like to request the City to do due diligence regarding the infrastructure to protect
citizens from any serious accidents by keeping their safety in mind.

Respectfully,
Dan Shah, Managing member
Govardhan, LLC





